KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS EVENTS JANUARY AND FEBRUARY 2017

PLEASE VISIT OUR NEW WEBSITE: www.kofcdanville.com

GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT

Fellow Knights the 2017 year is upon us. | wish you and your family’s good tiding for the New
Year. Thanks again for your support and participation in K of C functions and events. There

will be slight changes in the organization starting the 1st of the year. As reported, Supreme has
mandated that all Council’s with a building should have totally separate corporations. For the
most part that was set-up decades ago with the establishment of Columbus Club. We will now
be more specific with our accounting. There will be some signage to distinguish both entities. As
well, advertising will be worded differently. But as Rev. Monsignor Charles B. Motsett

Council 754, this facility will remain your Knights of Columbus home.

See you at the Hall. Grand Knight Richard Drake

Taco’s — Every Wednesday from 5:00 — 7:00 pm

Come and enjoy the best Taco’s and Taco Salads around, every Wednesday. Tacos are $2.00 and salads are
$3.50. Carry outs are available for an additional fee. Margaritas $2.00 and “CORONA” BUCKETS - 5 BEERS FOR
$12. Everyone is welcome. We will also be having fish tacos on Ash Wednesday, March 1.

Breakfast AYCE — Jan. 15 and Feb. 19

Breakfasts are scheduled for Jan. 15 and Feb. 19 from 7:30am — 11:00am. Menu consists of Scrambled eggs,
French toast, pancakes, waffles, potatoes, sausage gravy, biscuits, bacon, sausage, orange juice, coffee and
milk. Adults $7.50 / Children, (12 and under), $3.50. Everyone is welcome.

Fish Fry —Jan. 13 and Feb. 10

We will be serving the dinners from 5:30 until 7:00. Cost is $7.00 for Adults and $4.00 for children. The menu
will consist of fish, chicken strips, french fries, coleslaw, one side, dessert, bread, and coffee. Everyone is
welcome.

LUCKY-N-LOVE KARAOKE - Jan. 13 and Feb. 10 - 8:00 — Midnight
The Columbus Club lounge will feature Lucky-n-Love karaoke on Jan 13 and Feb. 10, from 8pm to midnight.
Come enjoy an evening of fun and fellowship with the folks you know and love.

T AND D KARAOKE - Jan. 27 and Feb. 24 8:00-Midnight
The Columbus Club lounge will welcome back T and D karaoke on Jan. 27 and Feb. 24, from 8pm to midnight.
Come enjoy an evening of fun and fellowship with the folks you know and love.

LUCAS BARBECUE AND MORE - Jan. 27 and Feb. 24

Lucas barbecue and more will be providing your choice of pulled pork or beef brisket and two sides on Jan. 27
and Feb. 24, from 5:30 — 7:00pm. Come down for a very affordable meal at $7.00 and stay around for karaoke
in the lounge.


http://www.kofcdanville.com/

Corporate Communion - January 29, 2017
We will be having a Corporate Communion on Sunday, January 29, 2017 at the 9:00am mass at Holy Family
Church. All Knights and their families are invited to attend.

Dear Brother Knights and Families,

As you may know, at the end of our monthly membership meetings we always recite a Prayer for Vocations for
the Diocese. | am extremely happy to announce that this prayer has reaped a reward as my daughter Hannah
has been accepted to the order of The Servants of the Pierced Hearts of Jesus and Mary to pursue her
vocation as a Religious Sister. This Order is located in Miami and serves several sites in that area but Hannah
met them at the Our Lady of Guadalupe Convent in Normal, IL as the Sisters minister at the Saint John Paul Il
Catholic Newman Center on the campus of lllinois State University. The Order also manages the Nazareth
Retreat House in Magnolia, IL, also for the Diocese of Peoria. Hannah is extremely excited about her vocation
and is looking forward to serving God as He deems fit. One of the requirements before entering the convent,
however, is that she must be debt free so she will be working with individuals, organizations, and the
Vermilion County Parishes to assist her in that goal. Our Reverend Monsignor Charles B. Motsett Council 754
will be holding fundraisers for her in the coming months so be on the lookout for those events. If you are
interested in further information please feel free to contact me at musgrove.r@att.net. May God continue to
bless you and yours and please continue your Prayers for Vocations for Hannah and all other men and women
who are discerning their vocation to our Faith. Vivat Jesus! Rob and Angie Musgrove
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